
 

Hello, 
 
Welcome new and returning Wilson PTSA volunteers!  I am attaching a VIPS interest form 
and the district VIPS Application to this email. Along with working in our Bear Store, the 
PTSA hosts many wonderful events throughout the school year: Homecoming Fair, Staff 
Luncheon, Grad Night to name just a few.  
 

If you are new to Wilson: 
 

- The district requires all volunteers, new to a school, to fill out a VIPS application. 

However, the required TB test is good for 4 years.  So if you’ve had a TB test done within 
the past 4 years, from being a VIPS at your child’s previous school, please just fill out a new 
VIPS application; no need for a copy of your TB results. The district has a copy. 
 

- If you’ve never had a TB test or it has been over four years, you will need to be tested 

again and attach the results to your application.   
 

Returning VIPS: 
 
- If your TB test is over 4 years old, you will also need to fill out a new VIPS Application and 
attach your current TB results to it. 
 

Please return your VIPS Interest Form and your VIPS Application along 
with a copy of your TB test results (if applicable) to Vivian Moore in 
Room 109.  
 
Please do not hesitate to email me with any questions. We are so thankful for all our 
volunteers! It’s a great day to be BRUIN!!! #GDTBAB 
 
Sincerely, 
Frannie Ribitzkii 


